
 

Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 
Office of the Commander-in-Chief 

Mark R. Day 
104 Mullbury Place 

Lynchburg, Virginia 24502 
cinc@suvcw.org 

      General Order # 14  
      SERIES 2017-2018 

     11 January 2018 
 
Brothers,  
  
It is my sad duty to report the passing of Sister Frances Murry, Past National President of the 
Auxiliary to the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War on January 3, 2018.  Sister Murry was 
born on May 13, 1938, was an active member of the Auxiliary for most of her 80 years, and 
served faithfully until the end of her life.  Funeral arrangements for Sister Murry are being 
handled by Daigle Funeral Services in Bath, Maine. Sister Murry’s services will be held 
sometime in the Spring.  For more information you can go to www.daiglefuneralservice.com 
 
I hereby order that the SUVCW National Website and the Charters of all Departments and 
Camps be draped and that all Brothers attach a black mourning ribbon to their membership 
badges.  This shall remain so for a period of 30 days.   
  
Ordered this 11th day of January 2018.  
 
 
Mark R. Day 

 
Commander-In-Chief 
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 
 
 
Attested:  
Jonathan Davis 
Secretary, National Order,  
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 
  


